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IPU Supervisory Development Course – Change
of Dates

There is a change of dates to the Supervisory Development Course. The new course dates are
12 October and 9 November 2023. This course is run online from 10 am to 4 pm both days.

Are you in a supervisory/management role or do you aspire to be in the future?

If you answered yes, this course is for you. This interactive workshop will help you become
effective in your role and equip you with all relevant knowledge, skills and attitudes to get the
best from your team.

To learn more and enrol click here.
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